
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

8th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

 

As part of our topic work in our first term at school the children will be learning 

about themselves, what makes them unique and how they have changed.  

To enable children to make comparisons and to gain an understanding of 

their growth and development we kindly ask you to provide one photograph 

of your child as a baby.  All photographs will be photocopied for use in 

school and the original will be returned so please ensure your child’s name is 

on the back.      

 

We are really keen to make a start on this so we would be very grateful if you 

could send in your photograph on Monday 13th September.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr Jones, Miss Jones and Mrs Campbell 

Y1 Class Teachers 

 

 

 

 
 

 


